
 
                                     Special Mining Ordinance Meeting 
                                               January 2, 2002 

 
 
Chair Bev Topp called the meeting to order.  Present were Clark Smith, Don Pflaum, 
Kenny Miller and Connie Anderson.  Also present were Greg Gudbjartsson and Cal 

Pflaum.   
 
A lengthy discussion was held on how to address the issue of the present mining 
operations in the township.   

 
Supervisor Pflaum made a motion to (amend the existing mining CUPS) located in 
Sections 6 and 7 for reclamation, phasing, no dewatering, no Sunday operations, and a 
financial guarantee to cover reclamation costs for opened land.  The cost estimates to be 

done by Dakota County Soil and Water.  Seconded by Supervisor Anderson. 
 
A discussion on the motion was held after which Supervisor Anderson made a motion to 
table the motion until the January 15 th meeting.  Seconded by Supervisor Pflaum and 

carried. 
 
Supervisor Pflaum made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Supervisor Smith 
and carried. 

  
Respectfully submitted 
Chairperson Topp 


